The Corporation of the Township of Brock

By-Law Number 3263-2024

Being a by-law to Temporarily Close Municipal Roads and Prohibit Through Traffic of Motorized Vehicles in Beaverton, in Brock Township, to facilitate the celebration of the 100th Anniversary of the Beaverton Cenotaph on June 9, 2024

WHEREAS the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock deems it advisable to temporarily close Osborne and Simcoe Streets, Beaverton on June 9, 2024 for the celebration to commemorate the 100th Anniversary of the Cenotaph on June 10, 2024;

NOW THEREFORE the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock enacts as follows:

 That through traffic and parking of motorized vehicles is prohibited in Beaverton on Osborne Street from Bay Street to Simcoe Street, and Simcoe Street from John Street to Mara Road on June 9, 2024 from 12:15 p.m. to approximately 3:00 p.m.

Enacted and Passed this 29th Day of April, 2024.	
Mayor Walter Schummer	Clerk/Deputy CAO Fernando Lamanna